
CONSULTATION PERIOD
Friday 4 January 2013 – Friday 1 March 2013

PUBLIC DROP-IN SESSION 
Thursday 31 January 2013, 5-7pm 
Hackney Learning Trust, 1 Reading Lane, London E8 1GQ 

Hackney Learning Trust is required to consult on admission arrangements for 
Hackney primary and secondary community schools for the academic year 
2014-2015 if there are changes from previous years. 

For Hackney secondary community schools, it is proposed that the sibling 
priority should be changed to pupils with a brother or sister on roll at the 
school in years 7 to 13 at the time of the proposed admission (previously 
years 7 to 11).

The governing bodies of voluntary aided schools and academy trusts are 		
also required to consult on the admission arrangements they are proposing, 	
if there are any changes from previous years. 

The Academy Trust of Mossbourne Community Academy is consulting on 
proposed admission arrangements for Mossbourne (Victoria Park), a new four 
form entry mixed non-denominational school, opening in September 2014, 	
as well as making some changes to the existing arrangements for Mossbourne 
Community Academy (Downs Park Road). For this reason, representatives 
from the Academy will be at the above drop-in session.  

Representatives from The Petchey Academy will also be present at the public 
drop-in session as its Academy Trust is proposing the use of random allocation 
and an inner and outer distance zone in place of the current distance priority.  

The consultation is open to parents of children between the ages of two 
and eighteen, religious authorities, groups with an interest in Hackney (for 
example, community groups), neighbouring local authorities and governing 
bodies for all maintained schools and academies in Hackney.  

The proposed admission arrangements for community schools in Hackney and 
for any voluntary aided schools/academies proposing changes can be viewed 
and downloaded from www.learningtrust.co.uk. Alternatively for a paper 
copy please contact Marian Lavelle at Marian.Lavelle@learningtrust.co.uk or 
on 020 8820 7396.  

Please send any comments on the above documents no later than 	
Friday 1 March 2013 to Marian Lavelle, Hackney Learning Trust, 		
1 Reading Lane, E8 1GQ or to Marian.Lavelle@learningtrust.co.uk

UNDERTAKEN BY HACKNEY LEARNING TRUST

Consultation on proposed school admission 
arrangements for the school year beginning 		
in September 2014


